
     Good afternoon Jessica. For what it is worth I feel that maybe the state mandate should restrict the 
usage per capita not by % reduction. It seems to me that when you have places that are only using 
around 50 gallons a day per capita and being asked to reduce even further and then have others that are 
in excess of 600 gallons. With a 36% reduction these homes are still allowed to use 384 gallons a day per 
person. How is that fair? Well that's my 2 cents, have a good day. 
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